
Quilcene Weekly  

Update: 4.10.23 

Academic Recognition 

Congratulations to this week’s Students of the Week, Kaetyn Riley and Kole 

Eldridge. Kaetyn was nominated by her 8th grade math  teacher for showing 

tremendous maturity in ensuring her work is always done on time and at a 

very high level. Kole was nominated for his work in his 11th grade literature 

class in strengthening class conversations through using critical thinking 

skills. Keep up the good work, Kaetyn and Kole! 

Upcoming... 

4/11 Baseball at Crosspoint @ 7:00pm 

4/12 
Late Start Wednesday 

Assessment Preparation 

4/13 6-12 Staff Meeting in Room 9 @ 7:45am 

4/13 Fastpitch at Darrington @ 3:00pm 

4/13 Baseball at PJPII @ 4:00pm 

4/13 Leadership Meeting @ 3:15pm 

4/14 Fastpitch vs NK @ 4:15pm 

4/14 Baseball at Kingston @ 4:15pm 

 

 

If It Matters to Kids, It Matters 

When children feel loved, cared for, and valued, they are better 

able to process information and voice their opinions.  

By Sarah Wysocki, Edutopia 

Throughout today (the first day back from Spring Break), I’ve 

been able to visit many classes. During these visits, I’ve inten-

tionally told each group that, while our staff very much enjoyed 

Spring Break with families and friends, we also greatly missed 

each of our students, and are really excited to see everyone 

back together.  

This week’s article speaks about the importance of our students 

knowing that we genuinely care about them, and also gives 

some specific strategies teachers can use to ensure students 

feel both connected and supported.  

For our staff– I’m really excited to further visit classrooms and 

see how our students are being supported holistically as they’ve 

returned! 

 

Thank You, Quilcene Lions! 
 

Thank you to the Quilcene Lions 

Club, who have generously        

volunteered to provide            

“Free Ice Cream” tickets to all   

Student of the Week Winners! 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1f07XAGqyEQ68jpc3jFU0IVv2jrs-Ju1U/view?usp=sharing
https://www.edutopia.org/article/student-emotional-security-classroom

